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Lance Hill, Pare Corporation

Lincoln, RI Pare Corporation, a leading multi-disciplinary engineering and planning firm, has
welcomed Lance Hill, P.E. as a managing engineer in the civil division. 

Hill has 20 years of experience, including serving as the director of DPW/City Engineer for the City
of Pawtucket, and as the superintendent of DPW for Attleboro, Mass. As a consulting engineer, Hill
has managed staff involved in complex engineering and construction projects, including upgrades to
the Dunkin’ Donuts Center in Rhode Island and the planned 60-mile Southcoast Commuter Rail in
Massachusetts.

Senior vice president of Pare’s civil division, Ken DeCosta said, “Lance’s consulting work, combined
with his experience in the public sector as the Director of Public Works in Pawtucket and Attleboro
allows him to bring an interesting and valuable perspective to his projects.”
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